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We are pleased to announce that the Massachusetts Association of 

Endodontists is now able to  plan continuing education activity in 

accordance with the standards of the ADA Continuing Education Recognition 
Program (ADA CERP) through joint efforts between the District I component of 
the AAE and the Massachusetts Association of Endodontists. 


